
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As part of our 7th-grade Business Fair, students are given the option to work collaboratively 

with a group up to 3, to create and present their business projects. This collaboration 

fosters teamwork, communication, and problem-solving skills. 

To ensure clarity and commitment, we ask that you acknowledge your child’s decision to 

work with their chosen partner. Please note that once a partnership is established, 

changes will not be permitted after January 20th. 

Please fill out the form below: 

 
 

By signing this form, you acknowledge that your child has chosen to work with the 

partner(s) listed below and that they understand they cannot change their 

partnership/group after January 20th. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation in making the Business Fair a success! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jessica McGuire 

Oakes JH/HS 

jessica.mcguire@k12.nd.us 

 
Student Name: ________________________ 

Student’s Signature: ________________________ 

Partner’s Name: ________________________ 

Partner’s Name: ________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________ 

Date: ________________________ 

 


